
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cardinham@tpacademytrust.org 
 www.cardinhamschool.co.uk   

Telephone: 01208 821326 

 

  

CARDINHAM, BODMIN,  

CORNWALL,  

PL30 4BN 

  

Newsletter: 3 
 

Monday 16th October 2023 
 

Part of Truro & Penwith Academy Trust  

  

Grow your mind; aim high.  
 

 

Dear Cardinham Families,  

I can't believe how quickly this half term has gone! It's been a whirlwind of learning and growth for our pupils 

and we are immensely proud of their progress.  

We hope to see you at our Harvest Festival on Wednesday. This special event is a great opportunity for our 

school community to come together, celebrate the season and support a good cause. Please find more 

information about the Harvest Festival below.  

Our EYFS tours are in full swing. I always enjoy showing off our wonderful school to new families. Prospective 

parents are always so impressed with the positive behaviour and excellent attitudes to learning they see from 

our pupils. We would be grateful if you could share the information on the next page with families who are 

looking for a reception place in September 2024.  You can also help by sharing posts from our school Facebook 

page too. 

Finally, I would like to point you in the direction of our diary dates at the end of this newsletter. We have 

updated them with everything you need to know for the rest of this term. There’s more information to follow 

but please put the dates in your diary. 

We all wish you a happy and restful half term break: we hope you enjoy some quality time with your children. 

Best wishes, 

Dave Jones  

Headteacher 

Harvest Festival Information 

We hope you are able to make our Harvest celebration on Wednesday 18th 

October at 2:30pm in St. Meubred’s Church. We will be supporting Foodbank – 

the charity would be grateful for donations of non-food cleaning items such as 

washing up liquid, washing powder and other household cleaners. Of course, all 

other food items will be welcomed too! Pupils will be collected from the church – 

we anticipate the service to finish at around 3:00pm. We hope to see you there. 

Family Forum 

A huge thank you to those who engaged with our Family Forum this term. Your 

contributions have enhanced our understanding of the challenges and issues that 

matter most to our school community. A summary of the discussions and outcomes 

from the Family Forum will be provided to everyone by the end of the week. We hope 

to see you at the forum next term. 

http://www.cardinhamschool.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of School Update 

The Friends of School has been hard at work planning some exciting events and we're thrilled to share an 

update with you. 

 

          
Join us on Friday 10th November for a fun-filled evening of bingo, prizes and laughter. We're busy 

preparing for this event and can't wait to see everyone there. Please stay tuned for more details and how 

to get involved.  

 

       
A Christmas Disco is very much on this term! We promise it will be a memorable celebration for all. Stay 

tuned for the announcement of the date, but rest assured, it will be a fantastic way to kick off the holiday 

season. 

 

Thanks to your support and participation, we've raised money that will directly benefit our school and 

pupils. We're committed to providing a detailed breakdown of the funds and how they will be used soon. 

 

We're enthusiastic about the upcoming events and the positive impact they'll have on our school 

community. It wouldn’t be possible without the continued commitment from the local community. Please do 

get in touch if you wish to join our Friends of School. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates: Cardinham School 2023/2024 

Weds 18th Oct  Calling Reception 2024 Starters: EYFS Open Afternoon at 1:00pm 

Weds 18th Oct Harvest Festival in St. Meubred’s Church at 2:30pm. 

Half Term: Mon 23rd Oct to Fri 27th Oct 

Mon 30th Oct INSET DAY 

Tues 31st Oct Nasal Flu Vaccination School 

Tues 7th Nov EYFS ‘Stay and Play’ Session at 9:30am 

Fri 10th Nov SAVE THE DATE: Friends of School Bingo Fundraiser – more info to follow 

w/b Mon 13th Nov Parent & Teacher Meetings – more information to follow. 

Mon 13th Nov Y1 Hearing Screening 

Fri 17th Nov Tempest Individual/Sibling Photos 

Thurs 23rd Nov EYFS ‘Stay and Play’ Session at 1:15pm 

Thurs 30th Nov 

SAVE THE DATE: Class Open Afternoons at 2:30pm – come into school and spend some 

time in your child’s class. See the fantastic learning they have completed this term. 

There will be opportunity to visit more than one class if needed. 

Tues 5th Dec St. Petroc’s Tree Festival – more information to follow. Not all pupils will attend. 

Weds 6th Dec SAVE THE DATE: Christingle Service – more information to follow. 

Thurs 7th Dec Whole School Trip to the Panto! (THANKS FRIENDS OF SCHOOL!!!!!) 

Fri 8th Dec EYFS ‘Stay and Play’ Session at 9:30am 

TBC Friends of School ‘Christmas Disco’ 

Tues 12th Dec SAVE THE DATE: EYFS & Key Stage 1 Nativity – more information to follow. 

Weds 13th Dec Christmas Dinner for Lunch 

Mon 18th Dec Christmas Parties in School 

Tues 19th Dec Cardinham Challenge Deadline 

Tues 19th Dec Last Day of Term. 2pm collection for all pupils. No after school club. 

Thurs 4th Jan INSET DAY 

Fri 5th Jan INSET DAY 

Mon 8th Jan Pupils Return for Spring Term. 

Fri 7th June INSET DAY 

Bag 2 School Fundraiser 
 

Please could families start to collect 

clothes for recycling as a parent has 

kindly arranged a collection for 21st 

November. All good quality items for re-

use: clothes, paired shoes, handbags, belts 

and accessories welcome.  Please use your 

own bags. We look forward to receiving 

any donations. Thank you. 
 

   
 

 

Football Club 

We are delighted to say that 

Football Club is now available to 

ALL year groups starting this 

Friday! Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 children can now sign up by 

clicking the link below. 

Book ECND1 - Football After 

School Club - Cardinham Primary 

Bodmin from Argyle Community 

Trust (officialsoccerschools.co.uk) 

      

Crochet Club 

Please note, that there has 

been a slight change with 

Crochet Club. The club will 

now begin after half term – 

the first session will be on 

Wednesday 1st November.  

Apologies for any 

inconvenience. 

   

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-football-after-school-club-cardinham-primary-bodmin.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-football-after-school-club-cardinham-primary-bodmin.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-football-after-school-club-cardinham-primary-bodmin.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-football-after-school-club-cardinham-primary-bodmin.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


